
 

 

An important 
message from 

Provider Relations 

Important Notice Regarding 

Allwell Prior Authorization 
 

 
                                                                        Effective 8/1/2021 

 

Allwell from Home State Health requires prior authorization as a condition of payment for many 
services.  This Notice contains information regarding such prior authorization requirements and is 
applicable to all Medicare products offered by Allwell from Home State Health. 
 
Allwell from Home State Health is committed to delivering cost effective quality care to our members.  
This effort requires us to ensure that our members receive only treatment that is medically necessary 
according to current standards of practice.  Prior authorization is a process initiated by the physician in 
which we verify the medical necessity of a treatment in advance using independent objective medical 
criteria and/or in network utilization, where applicable. 
 
It is the ordering/prescribing provider’s responsibility to determine which specific codes require 

prior authorization.  

 

Effective August 1st, 2021, Prior Authorization will be required for the services listed under 

“Resource Documents” here: 

 

https://www.homestatehealth.com/providers/allwell-provider-materials.html  

 
For complete CPT/HCPCS code listing, please see Online Prior Authorization Tool on Health Plan 

website at https://www.homestatehealth.com/providers/pre-auth-needed/medicare-pre-
auth.html  

Questions? Contact Provider Relations 
MAPD: 1-855-766-1452 D-SNP: 1-833-298-3361 TTY: 711 All well. Hom estate Health .com 
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